
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 15th October, 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

                                          In this Sunday’s Gospel, we heard about a wealthy young man 

whose love of money and possessions were stopping him from finding true happiness-so  

Jesus lovingly challenged him to put God in first place in his life. We are called to love 

God and others so that we can receive everlasting happiness. 

WEAR PINK FOR BREAST CANCER  
SUPPORT 

 
We are all invited to wear an item of pink 
clothing (and own clothes) on Friday to  

support Breast Cancer research for people 
living with Breast Cancer. 

Children and staff are asked to donate a  
suggested amount of £1.00 (if you can) to 

support this worthy cause, as many families 
have been affected by Cancer. Thank you. 
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Events this week 

Monday  Donkey sanctuary visit (small group)     

 Year 6 Confirmation lessons  (3-4.40pm)       

Tuesday 2pm– Year 7 Welcome Mass at Corpus Christi Catholic College 

Wednesday Swimming  for Year 3                 

Thursday  

Friday 9.10– Praise assembly– all welcome    
Wear pink (or own clothes) for Breast Cancer day ( suggested £1.00 donation) 
 
 

CLASS MASSES 
 

Year 5 celebrated a beautiful class 
Mass in their own classroom last 

Thursday. It was a special  
opportunity to thank God for the 

lovely world that he has created for 
all of us to enjoy and respect. 

Years 4 and 3 will have the  
opportunity to celebrate class  

masses next half-term. 



Travelling Rosaries will be sent home 
again this week to Years 1-6 so that 
you can pray as a family. Thank you. 

 

A FEW REMINDERS 

 

All children should have black pumps to 
wear indoors when needed. 

PE kits– black shorts and a plain white T-
shirt for indoor PE. 

Black jogging bottoms, a white T-shirt 
and trainers for outdoors. 

 

Children have access to cold water to 
drink everyday, so they should have a  

water bottle in school. 

School logo water bottles are on sale in 
school (£2.00 each) if needed.    

 

Mathletics and TimesTables Rockstars   
school and home learning programmes are 
available for families to use at home to 
help children learn new Maths skills and 

gain confidence in their own abilities. 

Thank you for your support.                                   

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
CANDIDATES. 

The children have now begun their 
journey in preparation for First Holy 

Communion in May.  
Lessons will begin in school next half-

term and children should be  
attending Mass and getting their  

attendance cards stamped by Father 
Duane. Thank you. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely   
Week. 

 

 

God Bless 
Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 

 
THE SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION 

 
Children in current Year 6 and Year 7 will  

receive the Sacrament of Confirmation from 
Bishop Marcus next Sunday 21st October at 

St. Nicholas’ church at 4pm. 
We ask you to keep them (and their families) 
in your prayers as they approach their very 

special day. 
God bless you children– you have been a 

fantastic group to prepare for Confirmation. 

  Certificate winners Attendance 

Reception Jacob Oxford and Kayden Mandondo Best attendance-  

Year 2 

 100% 

Perfect ! 

 

 

Year 1   Jax Turpin and CJ Pullan 

Year 2 Amelia Carney and Katarzyna Surowiak 

Year 3 Sandra Jalowik and Veronica Muszynska 

Year 4 Lucy Dunwell and Alexis Basco 

Year 5 Patrick Watson and Grace Burns 

Year 6 James Buchanan and Janai Adum– Kwapong 
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